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        HAVE YOU EVER BEEN EXPOSED 
TO BERYLLIUM?
National Jewish Health is conducting a study about exposure to beryllium at Hanford and the development of beryllium sensitization (BeS) and chronic beryllium disease (CBD).
· ARE YOU A FORMER OR CURRENT HANFORD or PNNL WORKER?

· HAVE YOU HAD AT LEAST 2 BERYLLIUM BLOOD TESTS?  
YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS STUDY

You will be asked to:
· Meet with a National Jewish Health Study representative

· Complete a demographic/medical questionnaire  

· Complete an interview about your work history and exposure to beryllium

How much time will it take?

· Participation will take about 2 hours

If you are interested in participating in this study or would like more information, please contact
Gina Mondello at 800-423-8891 x1679 or email at   mondellog@njhealth.org
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